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Reclaiming the POWER of our Communities 

June 24,2008 

Mayor Kevin Foy and 
Chapel Hill Town Council Members 
405 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd 
Chapel Hill, NC 27516 

Dear Mayor Foy and Members of the Town Council: 

The Board of Directors of EmPOWERment Inc. and I would like to extend our deepest 
gratitude for your support of our Property Manager position and the Career Explorers 
program. Your support has afforded us the opportunity to expand our Career Explorers 
program this year. Business partners that have already agreed to host Interns are: Roses, 
Kidzu, Downtown Partnership, Hargraves and UNC. A special thank you to 
Councilpersons Easthom, Ward and the Town Manager and staff for their support of the 
Career Explorers program. Our property manager position continues to provide good 
service to tenants in affordable rental units through out Chapel Hill. EmPOWERment, 
through its community programs, has been able to increase resident participation in local 
neighborhood associations and community events, strengthen our Career Explorers 
Summer Internship Program and educate over 200 of our citizens about becoming first- 
time home owners. 
Again, thank you Town of Chapel Hill Council members for your support. 

Best regards, 

Delores Bailey 
Executive Director 


